
Junior Weekly Communication 

 

Please reply to juniorinfo@shirleyschools.co.uk 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Please find attached to the school website the following letters; 

 SCITT Parent Letter  

 Year 5 Half Term Home Work  

 Website Special Newsletter 

 Year 6 Home Work  

 Diary Dates 

 Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 Curriculum Newsletters  

 River Study Letter (Manor Farm) 

 Seal Swim Letter 

 Governors Letter 

 PTFA Newsletter 

 

FORTHCOMING DATES 

Monday 24th  School re-opens at 8:45am for SPRING 2 

Tuesday 25th  Year 5 Seal Swimming Starts (6 weeks) 

Thursday 26th  Year 6 SAT’s Evening  

  

 

NEW LEARNING VALUE: GRIT 
Thank you for your comments on the finalists for the new learning value 
competition, it is great to know your thoughts.  Keep them coming, you have until 
Friday 28th to submit your input! 
 

mailto:juniorinfo@shirleyschools.co.uk


 

DONATIONS WOOL OR RIBBON 

If anyone has any spare wool or ribbon they no longer need the school would 

gratefully accept them. 

Please hand into the school office, many thanks    

 

PUDDING CHANGE 

Just to inform you there will be no Plum/Apple crumble on Tuesday 25th February 

Pancakes will be available instead. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Amanda Hunt  

Administration Officer 

 

 


